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Raszka Shelley

From: Shoma <shomac09@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 6:23 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515

Please vote against this bill, it would set Oregon back from progress of protecting wildlife, and endanger keystone 

species like the wolf.  

 

We don't want Oregon to become sadistic and cruel towards wildlife like Idaho and Montana or Alaska. Worse yet, 

without wildlife, we will live in an environment like China where there isn't much of wildlife, only multitudes of people.  

 

Thank you.  

 

-Shoma Chatterjee  

 

Sent via mobile 


